
ORGANISE A PHOTO BOOTH
What better way is there to mark the day than with a photoshoot?! Create a 
photo booth in your school to say #HelloYellow and take a picture to capture fun 
memories and remind everyone that they are not alone with their mental health.  

Most importantly, we want you to enjoy the day, so have fun!

Follow these five easy steps
1. Find an area in your classroom to create a photo booth for the entire day.

2. Fill it with our #HelloYellow bunting or go on a scavenger hunt to find anything and everything

yellow in your classroom!

3. Print your photo booth props which you can find in our Resources Hub or this #HelloYellow Kit.

Feel free to use your own props too, as long as there is a splash of yellow in there of course!

4. Ask your students to drop by and take selfies galore for #HelloYellow.

5. Make sure to share these photos on the day. Tag us @YoungMindsUK on social media and don’t

forget to use #HelloYellow.

Make it virtual…

Choose a time to get your students to show off something yellow on their webcams all at once! You 

could even see who gets the most yellow items on screen in one go.  

Or keep it simple and ask your students to choose one of our #HelloYellow wallpapers for their 

virtual background! 

If you’re using Microsoft Teams for your virtual classes, unfortunately you won’t be able to change 

your wallpaper to one of our #HelloYellow creations, but there are some pretty snazzy backgrounds 

on there already which add a splash of yellow!  

3, 2, 1, pose! Use the screen as the photo booth and snap or screenshot away!
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